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Recommendation: 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information, Report PW-2024-03-7 as prepared by John Yungblut, Director of Public 

Works. 

Background: 

Monthly Summary 

Our Operating Authority, Veolia Water Canada, has prepared a summary of the 

water and wastewater operations over the past month and is attached to this report. 

Huronville Annual Report 

The Municipality of Kincardine, who owns and operates the drinking water system in 

the Huronville subdivision and the sewage collection system in the northern 

Lakeshore area, has submitted their 2023 Quality Management System Report, which 

is attached to this report. 

Drinking Water Annual Reports 

Our Operating Authority, Veolia Canada, has submitted their 2023 Drinking Water 

System Reports for the Lakeshore, Ripley, Lucknow and Whitechurch drinking water 

systems.  The Municipality of Kincardine has also submitted their 2023 Drinking 

Water Annual Summary Report.  These reports can be found on the Township’s 

website. 

 

https://www.huronkinloss.com/live-here/water-and-sewage/


Discussion: 

Huronville Annual Report 

Township staff have reviewed the Huronville Annual Report and do not have any 

concerns. 

Financial Impacts: 

Ongoing water and wastewater operating costs are included in the Operating 

Budget. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an environmentally conscious community that are good stewards of our 

natural environment by being aware and taking responsibility. 

We are a prosperous community that continues to grow in a sustainable manner by 

investing in infrastructure.  

Respectfully Submitted By: 

John Yungblut, Director of Public Works 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


